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April 21, 2025 
RFB-2025-004  2025 Parry Street Reconstruction Project – Addendum Questions and Answers 
 
Official Plan Holders, 
 
Thank you for your interest in the City of Rome 2025 Parry Street Reconstruction Project. Below you will find 
Questions and Answers regarding the project bidding documents. Please review this information as required in 
the bidding process. 
 
 

1. Q: Dolomite – Drawing C102 Demo Plan, shows “remove tree/stump” but there is no clearing & grubbing 
item, is this going to be the cities responsibility or will it be included in our cost for unclassified excavation? 
A: City of Rome – Any and all Tree Stump Removals will be paid for under Item #1.0 Unclassified 
Excavation. 

 
2. Q: Dolomite – Page 39 of the book shows a completion date of August 29, 2024, should it be August 29, 

2025? 
A: City of Rome – Yes, the completion date is August 29, 2025. 
 

3. Q: Dolomite – Is the concrete in this project going to meet the new NYSDOT PEM Requirements? 
A: City of Rome – No, there will be no new or additional NYSDOT PEM testing requirments for 
concrete installed for this project. If there is a need for any type of concrete testing it will be ordered 
by the Engineer and paid for at the cost of the City of Rome. 

 
 
 
Best, 
 
Patrick D. Surace, P.E. 
Engineer II 
City of Rome 
Engineering Department 
198 N. Washington Street 
Rome, New York 13440 
C: (315) 335-2653 
psurace@romecitygov.com 
www.romenewyork.com 
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